
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Circ 006/08 
 

8th May 2008 
 
 
Dear Doctor 
 
At PCRS we are continuing to enhance our services in an effort to ensure that our 
key customers; Doctors, Dentists, Pharmacists, Optometrists and our Health Service 
Executive colleagues, have access to information faster and in a more 
environmentally friendly way. 
 
With this in mind we will be replacing the paper based monthly updates to the list of 
GMS Reimbursable Items and the monthly updates to the High Tech Scheme list of 
Agreed Prescribable Medicinal Products, with electronic updates, which will be 
available on our website. The updates will be available from 1st June 2008 at 
www.pcrs.ie in the ‘Online Services’ section, titled “Updates to the List of 
Reimbursable Items and High Tech Scheme List’.   Sample updates are available 
online now for your perusal. 
 
This initiative not only gives us all an opportunity to become more environmentally 
friendly but will ensure that the information is available to you faster and in a format 
that will also give you online access to historical updates for both scheme lists at the 
click of a button. 
 
If you do not currently have access to the Internet please contact us at 01-8647100 
Ext. 149 to discuss and make alternative arrangements to provide the updates to 
you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
______________________ 
Patrick Burke 
Assistant National Director 
Finance Shared Services – PCRS 
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